
  
 

On the last day of term, Friday 16th October, the Ainslie and Lambert 

Bubble will be holding a Fairytale Tea Party. 

 

We'd like the children to come to school dressed as their favourite 

Fairytale or Nursery Rhyme character for a fun-filled day of stories, 

rhymes, music, dancing and baking, with a small tea party in the 

afternoon. 

 

With kind regards from the Ainslie and Lambert Bubble Staff team. 
 

 

 


